
From: Fix Our World   
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:42 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: File# EB-2019-0159 
 
These are the reasons I do not want the proposed brand new 48” Enbridge fracked gas 
pipeline across rural Hamilton (called Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, file 
number EB-2019-0159).  
 
*1st of all March 18, 2019 Hamilton declared a Climate Change Emergency! Our city has 
vowed to treat climate change as an existential crisis. It has establish a task force across 
numerous departments and try to achieve net zero carbon emissions by 2050! 
 
*Environmental Damage caused by Fracking!  
*Drilling for fracked gas pollutes water with dangerous chemicals you cannot see with the 
naked eye: Benzene,Toluene, Ethylbenzene, Xylene, Formaldehyde, Sulfoxide, Nitrogen 
Oxides, Particulate matter 2.5 that have been linked to cancer, birth defects, and infertility! 
 
*I care about our Earth and all living things.  
*We need to focus on Renewable and Sustainable Energy Sources!  
*Indirect Impact of Pipelines should be included in Assessments!  
* Impacts related to the methods of upstream natural gas extraction (such as hydraulic 
fracturing) for natural gas that will be transported through the pipeline 
*Impacts related to the ultimate downstream consumption of the natural gas transported 
through the pipeline 
*Pipelines leak, rupture and destroy Environments, Water, Wildlife, Land, Air and 
Human Health! 
 
Peace Joy and Love be with you always  
 

 
 

 
 
"Together We Will Fix Our World... because it all starts in our own backyard" 
This e-mail is confidential and is meant only for the addressee. It should not be copied or 
distributed without prior consent of the sender. If you are not the addressee of this message, any 
use of this information is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and then 
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